
1

From: Smolcic Larson, Lucas <llarson@islandpacket.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 12:07 PM
To: Staton, Jennifer A; Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L
Subject: Request to withdraw FOIA

** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 
Hi Jennifer and Candace,  
 
I hope you're well. On Monday I submitted a FOIA request for the results of BCSD's latest Title III monitoring. I'm writing 
today to withdraw that request. I apologize for any time spent processing it already. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Lucas  
 
 
--  
Lucas Smolcic Larson  
Projects Reporter｜The Island Packet  
843-560-9612 (office - voicemail only) 
843-310-2974 (cell - text/call/Signal) 


